
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
January 10, 2009 
 
  
Dear Contributor,  
 
On behalf of the Vietnamese Catholic Community of the Diocese of Metuchen, NJ, 
we would like to thank you for all your support.  Thanks to your contribution, we are 
able to publish our annual Vietnamese magazine and continue our annual 
Vietnamese Cultural Show for the New Year.   
 
To show our appreciation, we would like to invite you to our 2009 New Year’s 
Cultural Show, which will be held on Saturday,  January 24, 2009 at Ukrainian 
Cultural Center – 135 Davidson Avenue, NJ 08873 (please see attached invitation 
for complete details).  We look forward to seeing you at the show.   
 
We wish you and your family a healthy, successful, and happy New Year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Minh Nguyen 
Vietnamese Catholic Community - Metuchen, NJ  
(908) 561-4609 
 
 
Attachments: 

Invitation 
Magazine 

Vietnamese Catholic Community - Metuchen, NJ
St. James Catholic Church 

148 Grenville Street 
Woodbridge, NJ 07095 


